
15. KINLEYS LANE

The Community Advocate reported progress on the issues related to legal matters,
ownership of Kinleys Lane and necessary maintenance, which originated from a
deputation to the March 1998 meeting.  The Board received the information and
recommended that discussions continue with the residents and progress on the
ownership issues continue as a priority.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


